
 

 

 
 
 

Cruise to 
Trafalgar Holden Museum 

 

 

 

Where: BP Officer (65 Princes Highway, Officer) 

When: Sunday 8th September 2024 at 9.00 am 

Come and join us for a cruise to the Trafalgar Holden Museum. Starting from BP 
Officer, 9.00am for a 9.30 departure, we will have a leisurely cruise and enjoy the 
awesome sights of South Gippsland. After our museum visit, enjoy a sensational 
lunch and a chat at the Trafalgar Hotel.  
 
With the recent closure of the National Holden Museum in Echuca, Trafalgar Holden 
Museum has become the new home of Holden's owned by GM. The last Victorian 
Police highway patrol VF Commodore is on display, as well as a Melbourne tram and 
a WW2 work boat built by Holden.  

 
Please send your RSVP (people and cars coming) by September 1st to 

president@holdenclub.com or social@holdenclub.com 
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